

The Mars Society 11111 W. 8th Ave., Unit A Lakewood, CO 80215 www.marssociety.org

January 17, 2021

Mars Society Kenya

Inaugural Event Date: January 15, 2021

Re: Official Chapter Recognition Letter for Mars Society Kenya

Dear Friends,

Congratulations! You have just joined a unique group of visionaries as an official chapter of the Mars Society. Thank you for your enthusiastic support for one of the most daring and audacious human endeavors of our time - sending humans to Mars.

The time is right. We can go to Mars. We can explore and even settle the Red Planet. All that is needed is the will, and such conviction comes from people like you.

As the world's largest, most influential advocate for human exploration of the Red Planet, the Mars Society has made great strides in recent years, but so much more remains. We must strengthen our resolve to see sending humans to Mars become a reality.

Thank you again for becoming a part of this generation's greatest cause. Mars is our future.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robert Zubrin

Founder and President

126 gul.